Dear PhD student,

Congratulations on your enrolment in the PhD programme, which starts on 1 October this year! Until then, there are a few things to do:

- 1. sign the study agreement within the time frame specified in the admission rules;
- 2. register on www.lsp.lt and order your student card no earlier than mid-September;
- 3. once you have received your student card, register in the VU system and create an email account: https://id.vu.lt/idmgna/#!/;
- 4. upon receipt of the student card, register in the VU system and log in to your student account: https://is.vu.lt/vuis/;
- 5. after logging in to your student account, register your Lithuanian bank account number to which the scholarship will be paid. If you do not have a Lithuanian bank account, please open one.

More detailed information on the PhD programme is available on the VU website at https://www.vu.lt/en/studies/doctoral-studies.

Have a successful study!

Office for Doctoral and Postdoctoral Studies